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Dear Parents/Carers, 

What an exciting first term we have had - and how quick it has flown by!  You will read in 

this edition the amazing progress that your children are making and how the opportunities 

in our curriculum are giving your children the chance to really develop our Learning 

Behaviours in a meaningful way. 

 

We have made a conscious effort this term to increase the amount of parental engagement 

opportunities by increasing the frequency and regularity of parental workshops, as well as 

continuing to offer our SPLAT afternoons.  This was something identified to us through our 

parent survey analysis to improve and we will go further in the future with a fully 

redesigned website that has children and parents as its primary focus. 

We are also trialling access to online learning websites to support our homework provision.  

We have an interesting balance to strike so that the parents who wish their children to 

have more homework can access activities without an increase in teacher workload.  It also 

allows us the flexibility to have activities available without them being ‘set tasks’, so that 

parents who feel we provide enough homework already continue to be happy with our 

provision.  When this is launched, I would appreciate any parental feedback that you may 

have. 

 

Can I take this opportunity to thank all the families that have sponsored me for my half 

marathon run in March next year.  On the cold, wet mornings, it makes such a difference 

having a meaningful cause to run for and knowing that the school community is supportive 

of the effort.  For those that would like to, the details of my cause and how to sponsor me 

are detailed here: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/matt-hickey1 

There is a sponsor form in the school office for those without 

access to online facilities. 

Matt Hickey 
Head Teacher 
@headhighwood 








































